
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

September 

 

 

Tues 19th   3:30pm Girls’ football 

tournament 

 

Wed 20th    Girls’ football 3:30pm 

                  Y5/6 Swimming  

 

Thurs 21st Mixed football 3:30pm 

 

Mon 25th    Meet the Teacher 

6pm 

 

Tues 26th  Open morning 9:30 – 

11:00 

                  Pm EYFS photo for 

newspaper 

 

Wed 27th    School Adviser visiting 

                  Y5/6 swimming 

 

 

October 

 

Tues 3rd     Let’s Go Sing! (KS2) 

 

Wed 4th      Harvest Festival 

                 Y5/6 swimming 

                  Governors’ Meeting 

4:30pm 

 

Thurs 5th   Football League 

3:30pm 

 

Fri 6th        Own clothes day 

(chocolate donation) 

 

Tues 10th   Multiskills event 

 

Wed 11th    Y5/6 swimming 

                 8:30am Tempest 

photography 

 

Thurs 12th Football League 

3:30pm 

 

Fri 13th      Own clothes day 

(bottle donation) 

                  Basketball day 

 

Thurs 19th Football League 

3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Reminders 
Meet the Teacher evening – Monday 25th September 6pm 
We would like to invite you into school on Monday 25th September, for you to view 
your child’s classroom, meet their teacher and find out more about key assessment 
points in the year e.g. SATs. Please note, this evening is intended for parents and 
carers, not children.  
 
Open Morning – Tuesday 26th September 9:30 – 11:00am 
Our open morning, for Reception 2024 will take place on Tuesday 26th September, 
where we will be delighted to show you our Early Years Classroom and wider school 
grounds. We also have places available in our Nursery, and children can begin the 
term following their third birthday. Please tell all your family, friends and neighbours 
about our wonderful school! 
 

School Gates and Arrival 
Playground gates will open at 8:45am each day. If you need your child to arrive 
before this time, please contact Mrs Price g.price@walton.lancs.sch.uk regarding 
Breakfast Club places. Children should be in school by 9:00am and the gates will lock 
at this time. If your child arrives after this time, please bring them into the office and 
sign them in via the late book.  
 
Football 
Mrs Proctor has been busy organising opportunities for children to play in football 
leagues and at football tournaments this term. If you are able to help with coaching, 
transporting or accompanying the children, please speak to Mrs Proctor.  
 
Parent Governor Election 
Our Governing Body now has a vacancy for a Parent Governor. Being a Governor is a 
vital, voluntary role, and helps make decisions about the future direction of our 
school. It involves approximately 3 meetings a term (early evening). If you are 
interested in standing, please return the nomination form to the school office by 
Friday 29th September. If we get more than one nomination, an election will be held. 
For further information, please speak to Mrs Prince or Mrs Price.  
 
Allergies 
As we have staff and children who have nut allergies, please could we ask that 
parents avoid sending their child with nuts or nut related products for playtime 
snack or in lunch boxes.   
 
Dogs on school premises 
Please could we ask that you do not bring dogs onto the school grounds at drop off 
and pick up times. This is not just for health and safety reasons, some adults and 
children may be afraid of dogs and we need to respect their feelings.  
 

Catherine Prince 
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Collective Worship ‘Praising God’s creation’ 
We will find out more about the creation story and explore Psalm 148. 

 

Weekly Awards 
 Star of the Week VIP 

Explorers Delilah Jorgie 

Pathfinders Amelia Jimmy 

Discoverers Max H Jack 

Adventurers Eddie Ellie 

Navigators - Elizabeth 

Well done to all our award winners! 
 

 

 

The Fruit of the Spirit is: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control; against which there is no law. Galatians 5: 22-23 

mailto:g.price@walton.lancs.sch.uk

